
 
 
 
 
 
 
 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 TO: NHGFOA Membership 
 
FROM: Paul Micali, President, NHGFOA 
 
 DATE: May 7, 2015 
 
 RE: 2015-2016 Executive Committee Nominations 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Nominating Committee has selected the following candidates as the slate  
of officers and members to serve on the NHGFOA Executive Committee for 
2015-2016. 

 
 

President       Betsy McClain, Hanover 
1st Vice President      Michael Jache, City of Concord 
2nd Vice President       Geoffrey Ruggles, Gilford 
Secretary                                    Brenda Vittner, Meredith 
Treasurer                                    Judie Milner, Franklin 
Member at Large                        Katie Graff, Concord 
Member at Large                        Mark Decoteau, Waterville Valley 
Member at Large                        Doreen Ravell, Exeter 

 
 

 
In addition, any nominations from the floor will be accepted for all positions.  

 


	MEMORANDUM
	FROM: Paul Micali, President, NHGFOA

